UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION IV

611 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUITE 1000 IE F“_E COPY

ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76011

October 4, 1977
Docket No. 50-313

Arkansas Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. William Cavanaugh III
Executive Director of Generation
and Construction

P. 0. Box 551

Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 28, 1977 in response to

our letter and Notice of Violation dated September 9, 1977. We have

. no further questions at this time and we will review your corrective

action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

" e //'
/557;j71”42/2¢£2;4¢/uf’
G. L. Madsen, Chief,

Reactor Operations and
Nuclear Support Branch

8004140425 Q




